
  

 

 

 

What a wonderful Autumn term it has been in Reception The 

children have all really enjoyed our topic - All about Space 

and have learnt lots of very interesting facts about our solar 

system! The knowledge that the children now have  

demonstrates the value of our child-led curriculum as it was 

the children who initiated learning about this topic! 

 

We are now very excited about our new topic ‘Fairy Tales’ 

which will be our Spring Term 1 Topic. 

PE 

Our PE lesson will be on a Monday.  

The children will need : 

• Blue shorts 

• Pale blue polo shirt 

• Pumps or trainers 

No earrings or watches to be worn at 

all. 

Whilst the weather is still dry we will also be visiting the forest on a 

Monday so wellies and coats/hats and gloves will still be needed. 

 

Reading 

All children will continue to read to an adult on a one to one 

basis every week so please ensure that reading books are 

brought into school on a daily basis. We would really appre-

ciate your support in reading with your child at least four 

timer per week and completing the reading diaries so that we 

can see when a book has been completed.  
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Home Learning 

Our new Fairy Tale themed home learning challenges have been added 

to ‘Class Dojo’ and they have a variety of different activities for you to 

complete with your child which relate directly to our topic. The tasks 

should last the children until February half term but if you should re-

quire more then please let me know as I am happy to add more for 

you.  

Please keep up the hard work and share what the children do at home 

on ‘Evidence Me’ or ‘Class Dojo’ as the children are always so proud of 

their efforts and it is really interesting to see which challenges the chil-

dren have enjoyed completing the most. 

Water Bottles 

Please can children bring their own water bottle in to school every 

day. This really saves precious learning time as children can access 

these from the classroom when they are thirsty. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact either of us at the 

end of the day. 

 

Mrs Wynne and Mrs Brocklehurst :)  

 


